
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES 

 
Notice is given that the Alaska Board of Fisheries will hold a teleconference on Thursday, June 30, 
2011, at 10:00 a.m.  The purpose of the teleconference is to consider a petition for an emergency 
regulation submitted by Kenai River Sport Fishing Association (KRSA) and the Mat-Su Mayor’s Blue 
Ribbon Sportsmen’s Committee (MSBRSC) requesting corrections to alleged errors in the language of 
the regulatory changes adopted by the Board at its February 22--March 5, 2011 meeting.   
 
The board will not take oral public testimony during the teleconference.  Listen-only teleconference 
sites will be provided to the public in Anchorage, Kenai, Wasilla and Juneau at the following locations: 
 

Anchorage Legislative Information Office (LIO), 716 West 4th Avenue;  
 
Kenai Legislative Information Office (LIO), 145 Main Street Loop;  
 
Mat-Su (Wasilla) Legislative Information Office (LIO), 600 E. Railroad Avenue; and 
 
Juneau Department of Fish and Game Office, 1255 West 8th Avenue (Commissioner’s 
Conference Room). 

 
A live audio stream of the meeting is intended to be available on the Board of Fisheries website which 
can be accessed at:  www.boardoffisheries.adfg.alaska.gov.  Meeting materials will also be posted on 
this website or through the Department of Fish and Game Boards Support Section.  For information 
about the meeting or meeting materials, contact the Boards Support Section at (907) 465-4110. 
 
If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in order to participate, 
please contact the Boards Support Section at (907) 465-4110 no later than 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
June 29, 2011 to ensure that any necessary accommodations can be provided. 
 
 

             June 28, 2011  
Monica Wellard, Executive Director     Date 
Alaska Board of Fisheries 
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